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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 
We’re so glad that you are able to be here and worship with us today. 

Pastor Wade Allen and Caleb are in East Texas this weekend with the Sing-
ing Men of Arkansas. They are singing in multiple churches this weekend. 
Please keep them and this group in your prayers as they travel. 

Our speakers today are Pastors John O’Connor and Ron Fields, in the 
morning and evening services respectively. Please pray for them as they 
present the message that God has laid upon their hearts. 

Pastor John will be continuing our series through the Book of Acts. Be-
cause of the inclement weather last weekend, Pastor Wade was unable to 
preach the message from Acts 20:17-38, so Pastor John will be preaching 
from Acts 21 today and Pastor Wade will go back to Acts 20 next Sunday. 
We apologize for the mix up, but we felt that it was important to continue on 
since Pastor John has been preparing for Acts 21 for several weeks. 

Wade Allen 
Lead Pastor  
wade@templerogers.org 

John O’Connor 
Pastor of Community Engagement 
john@templerogers.org 

Ron Fields 
Pastor of Senior Adults & Care Ministries 
ron.fields@cox.net 

Derrick Bremer 
Student Ministry Intern 
derrick.bremer@bmats.edu 

Church Office 
info@templerogers.org / 479.636.1064 

Pastor Wade & Temple Baptist Church:   

 I would like to thank you for the 

thoughtfulness of you and your church 

in providing us with lunch prior to the me-

morial service for Betty Moore on February 17th.   

 It was so refreshing after a long journey to be welcomed so 

openly by all of you as brothers and sisters in Christ.  We will 

always remember your warmth and kindness.  May God richly 

bless you as you move forward in His peace and strength.   

Pastor Mike and Marcia LeValle 



March 10, 2019 

Announcements 

  

MORNING WORSHIP 10:45 - 12:00  

WELCOME & ANNOUCEMENTS  

“Blessed Be Your Name” 

“Speak, O Lord”  

“Your Great Name 

“What a Beautiful Name” 

MESSAGE John O’Connor 

“Near to the Heart of God”  

OFFERTORY  

  

EVENING SERVICE  6:00 PM 

KIDZ CHOIR/PRESCHOOL PRAISE  

TSM/ALPHA SIGMA  

  

BMAO MISSION RALLY 
 This Tuesday evening at First Baptist Church of Cave Springs, the BMA 

of the Ozarks will gather together for a time of fellowship and worship. 
Paul White, Executive Director of the BMA of Arkansas Department of 
Missions, will be the guest speaker. A fellowship dinner will be served 
at 6:00 PM and the meeting will begin at 7:00 PM. 

 
AUDITORIUM REMODEL UPDATE 
 We want to thank everyone who worked on the construction of the 

stage and steps this past week. We were able to complete the perma-
nent steps on the front of the stage, but we still need to build the modu-
lar steps this coming week. Also this week, we will begin the painting 
process. If you have experience painting and would like to volunteer 
your help, please see Pastor John O’Connor or Russell Jones. 
 

SIGN UP FOR SPRING SOFTBALL  
Be sure to sign up for the Temple Softball Team.  The form is on a clip-
board in the Welcome Center. Players must be 16 year old or older to 
play.  The fee for each player is $36.  Deadline to sign up is today. 
 
 
 

 

 

 



Next Week’s Volunteers 

   

March  12  Ladies Tuesday Morning Bible Study - 10:00 AM 
Mission Rally - First Baptist, Cave Springs  

March 13  Awana/TSM  6:00 PM 
Bible Study - 6:30 PM 

March 15-16  TSM Lock-in - 8 PM TO 6 AM 

March 18-21  Spring Break 

March 18  Ladies Monday Evening Bible Study - 6:30 PM 

March 20  Awana/TSM Dismissed 

March 31  5th Sunday Fellowship Meal - Evening Service dismissed 

   

   

   

   Today’s Volunteers 

Upcoming Events 

Greeters Peggy Brown &  
June Satterfield 

Children’s Church Chloe Fulfer 

Nursery: 9:30 AM Joyce White & Volunteer 

10:30 AM Libby Bruce & Jenny Harris 

  6:00 PM  Patricia Poertner & Volutneer 

Greeters Lonnie & June Townzen 

Children’s Church Caleb Allen 

Nursery: 9:30 AM Jane Evans & Volunteer 

10:30 AM Gary & Brenda Townzen 

  6:00 PM  Jessica Simpson & Volunteer 

Deacon of the Month — Lonnie Townzen 

If you know that you will not be available to serve, please 
make arrangements for someone to take your place. 

We are always looking for more individuals to serve  
as volunteers. If you are interested in serving, please 

contact one of the pastors or the church office. 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers 

February 24 Report  

General Fund $4741.00 

World Missions $1092.00 

Youth $25.00 

Loving Choices $36.00 

Attendance  

Bible Study 87 

AM Worship 110 

Wednesday 79 

March 3 Report  

Services Canceled for Snow 


